
Dear Mr. '1eycolds

I em, returning herewith three sheets from your
albs showing photographs of tin IMian gatherings
you sent mes also the volume published in London.
Thank you very aeaah. {

I learned that Robert L. Louis has printed
something about the Brother-BrieM Ceremony is
the p'agera of the American btaeam, Volume 4, Page

•	 39, 1909.

Cordially yours,

W. 3• Campbell


